
 

 

 
 
 
4 September 2018 
 
 
 
ASX Limited 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
 
Request for End of Voluntary Suspension 
 
Questus Limited (Company) entered into voluntary suspension on 27 July 2018, pending the 
release of an announcement in respect of a potential material acquisition. The Directors of 
the Company wish to advise the market that the Company will no longer be pursuing the 
proposed transaction.  A non-binding termsheet entered into by the Company with respect to 
the proposed transaction has also been terminated. 
 
The Company continues to operate in the Affordable Housing Sector and is considering 
further future opportunities. 
 
The Company wishes to confirm its continued compliance with its disclosure obligations 
under ASX Listing Rule 3.1. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Graeme Goff 
Non-Executive Director and Joint Company Secretary 


